
Activities Report March 2024 

 

We Held Elections:  

 

Chila W. relinquished her position as Chair of Activities,  

Henry W. (571-236-3299) was duly elected as Chair.  

Monica F. (909-660-3621) assumed the role of Vice Chair. 

Trish was elected Secretary. 

 

As we endeavor to organize upcoming events, we anticipate our next gathering to occur in 

August pending successful coordination. Further details will be communicated next month. 

 

Individuals keen on contributing to our activities and facilitating the execution of events are 

cordially invited to join us. Our meetings take place at the ARK on the third Thursday of every 

month, convening in the same venue as the Wednesday Does Anyone Care meeting. 

 

In Loving Service, 

Henry W. 
 


